
 
From: mloftis@memphis.nef.com [mailto:mloftis@memphis.nef.com]  
Sent: Thursday, June 25, 2009 6:09 PM 
To: Comments, Public 
Subject: FINRA Regulatory Notice 09-25 

 
To whom it may concern:  
 
In regards to the above referenced rule proposal, I am strongly opposed to this regulation being passed.  If 
you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Mark Loftis, CFP®, CLU, ChFC 
Financial Advisor 
New England Securities 
Strategic Financial Partners 
795 Ridge Lake Blvd 
Suite 200 
Memphis, TN 38120 
(901) 260-6433 (p) 
(800) 968-6792 x6433 (toll free) 
(901) 767-8185 (f) 
mloftis@memphis.nef.com 
 
 
New England Financial (NEF) is the service mark for New England Life Insurance Company.  Securities 
offered through New England Securities (NES) (member FINRA/SIPC).  NEF and NES are affiliates. 
 Strategic Financial Partners is a general agency of New England Life Insurance Company. 
 
You may ask not to receive future email advertisements from MetLife and its affiliates by sending an email 
message back to me at the address above.  Please indicate in your message that you do not wish to receive 
future email solicitations and be sure to include any additional email addresses to which your request 
applies.  We will record your request upon receipt.  This may take up to ten (10) business days. 


